
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Nottinghamshire County Council (Admiral Close, Cinnabar Way, Peacock 

Gardens, Sheepwash Way and Skipper Close, East Leake) (Prohibition and 
Restriction of Waiting and Entrance Clearways) Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (8343) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
The parking restrictions are intended to keep the road clear of parked vehicles to help 
make the road safer for the users of the proposed new school to be located off the end of 
Sheepwash Way. The restrictions will help ensure that pedestrians can cross the road 
without having to negotiate parked vehicles. The school keep clear markings are located 
across the new school entrance and are intended to prohibit vehicles from 
stopping/parking during the school day.  
 


